REALTORS® ASSOCIATION OF NEW MEXICO INC
New Mexico’s “newest” idea is a big change to our annual conference and a partnership with other New Mexico housing organizations.

We have joined the Apartment Association of New Mexico, Foundation for Building, Habitat for Humanity, the Homebuilders Association of Central New Mexico, the New Mexico Coalition to End Homelessness, the New Mexico Mortgage Lenders, Southwest Affordable Housing Group, and the Mortgage Finance Authority to present the 2014 Housing Summit.

This Summit will bring together REALTORS®, lenders, developers, asset managers, financiers, builders, and affordable housing experts – all in one place for the first time.  The Housing Summit is being billed as “The place to learn about housing in New Mexico.”  1,000 attendees are expected to participate in the event.
Programming will include over 60 workshops, several plenary sessions, an expo, and networking sessions.  Workshop content will cover nearly every aspect of New Mexico housing and the REALTORS® Association of New Mexico is sponsoring several sessions which will include continuing education credits for real estate licensees.
One of our challenges is to incorporate those “must do” meetings traditionally held as part of our fall conference with Summit activities.  Annual meetings of our subsidiaries, our Board of Directors meeting, and a celebration banquet where we announce our REALTOR® of the Year and fete our 2014 volunteers are carefully being worked into the Summit schedule.

The Housing Summit is scheduled for August 20-22.  Website for Housing Conference is: www.housingnm.org/housingsummit.  We’re looking forward to providing a “success” report in future idea exchanges.

